
 

 

  

 

 

 

Date: 4 April 2024  

Reference: NOTIF/MOI/UN/IGO/FLD 

  

  

 

NOTIFICATION TO UNITED NATIONS AND RELATED ORGANIZATIONS 

AND SPECIALIZED AGENCIES AND INTERGOVERNMENTAL ORGANIZATIONS 

 

The first meeting of the Board of the Fund for responding to loss and damage 

30 April to 2 May 2024 

 

Abu Dhabi, United Arab Emirates 

 

 

I am pleased to notify United Nations and related organizations and specialized agencies and 

intergovernmental organizations admitted as observers by the Conference of the Parties that the first 

meeting of the Board of the Fund for responding to loss and damage will take place from 30 April to 

2 May 2024 at Abu Dhabi Energy Center in Abu Dhabi, United Arab Emirates. 

 

The meeting will be open to attendance by observer organizations, except where otherwise 

decided by the Board. United Nations organizations and admitted observer intergovernmental 

organizations should complete the online registration here. The deadline for registration as an observer 

to this meeting is Friday, 19 April 2024. The secretariat may not be able to process observer 

registrations received after this deadline. The meeting will be broadcast. 

 

Further details regarding the meeting will be made available on the web page of the interim 

secretariat once they become available. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

(Signed by) 

 

Daniele Violetti  

Senior Director, Programmes Coordination 

Director a. i. Means of Implementation division 

 

Distribution: United Nations and related organizations and specialized agencies and intergovernmental 

organizations admitted as observers by the Conference of the Parties. 
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